
To:  Pasadena Star News  This legal notice is to be published 
Attn.:  Legal Notices   on the following dates: 
 
Fax  :   (626) 962-8811   FIRST PUBLICATION :  DATE 11-10-11 
Phone: (626) 856-2750    SECOND PUBLICATION: DATE 11-18-11 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education for the PASADENA UNIFIED 
SCHOOL DISTRICT, Pasadena, CA (Los Angeles County), will receive sealed bids for 
Request for Proposal No. P01-11/12 for the following: 
 

PROJECT NAME: 
MOVING SERVICES 

 
Proposals must be received by the Pasadena Unified School District by 10:00 AM on 
Tuesday November 29, 2011 and shall be in a sealed envelope clearly marked “RFP 
P01-11/12 MOVING SERVICES” addressed to the Pasadena Unified School District, 
351 South Hudson Avenue, Room 102, Pasadena, CA 91109 attention: Christine Ward, 
Administrator, Procurement & Contracts.  Any proposal not received by the time and 
date specified above at the above location will not be accepted.  Record of proposal 
submission will be recorded by the time/date stamp machine located in the Procurement 
Department. 
  
Companies interested in submitting a proposal must request proposal package 
documents from the Purchasing Department by calling (626) 396-3600 X88503.   
 
The Pasadena USD Board of Education reserves the right to reject any and all proposals 
or any irregularities therein.  No proposal may be withdrawn for a period of sixty (60) 
days after the date set for the opening of proposals. Refer to the proposal documents 
and specifications for additional information, terms, and conditions. 
 
 
Christine Ward 
Administrator, Contracts & Procurement 
 


